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Jessica Martin

From: Nippon Life Benefits <e-cards@nipponlifebenefits.com>
Sent: Friday, December 12, 2014 12:02 PM
To: jessmartin@martinfg.com
Subject: Holiday Greetings from Nippon Life Benefits!

 
 

Dear Jessica, 

 

We would like to take a moment to express our appreciation for the opportunity to work with you 

through the year and to wish you all the warmth and joys of the holidays for all the years to 

come.  

To view your e-card please click on the link below, or enter it into your browser. 

my.customecards.net/nippon_life_atlantic_newjersey/  
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125 Half Mile Road, Suite 200 • Red Bank, NJ, 07701 • PH 646-957-7554 • www.nipponlifebenefits.com 

 

This message was sent from Nippon Life Benefits to jessmartin@martinfg.com. It was sent from: e-
cards@nipponlifebenefits.com, Nippon Life Benefits, 125 Half Mile Road, Suite 200, Red Bank, NJ 07701. You 
can modify/update your subscription via the link below. 
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